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Auditor Brown Receives Floyd Wolfe Community Service Award 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – Dr. Carri L. Brown, Fairfield County Auditor, was honored with the Floyd Wolfe 
Community Service Award from the Lancaster-Fairfield County Chamber of Commerce on May 9th at 
the Chamber’s annual banquet.   
 
At the banquet, Brown stated, “Thank you so much for this prestigious Floyd Wolfe Community Service 
Award.  I am so humbled and honored.  This is such a tremendous surprise.  Thank you to Mr. Wolfe for 
his legacy of service.” 
 
She went on to thank the Lancaster-Fairfield County Chamber of Commerce for their recognition of all 
the awardees, noting that not one of us is as good as all of us.  Together, we can lift and help each other 
to be our best.  
 
She also thanked coworkers and colleagues from Fairfield County, as well as leaders at Ohio University 
who had encouraged her and helped her to learn and thrive.  She thanked mentors, Michael Orlando, 
Chris Veidt, and Dave Levacy.  
  
Brown stated, “It has been my greatest honor and pleasure to participate on boards, to volunteer, to 
teach, and to live the life of a public servant as a leader and now, an elected official.”  
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